Supporting a Cause
Never Tasted so Good!

Maple Lane receives up to 25% back in fundraising profit,
and you get chocolates made in Canada with premium
quality ingredients, and sustainable cocoa.

Support Maple Lane by placing orders now until November 23rd!

. Join our group by clicking on the following link:
https://fundraising.purdys.com/1413195-120557

. Please provide your email in the box. If you have already registered, you will automatically
join the campaign. If you haven’t, you will need to register before joining the campaign.

. Click “Shop Online” to start shopping!

. Invite your friends and family to help! They can simply follow the same steps as above.

. Place and pay for orders by Saturday, November 23, 2024

. Pick-up will be Thursday, December 5 from 2:30-3:30pm at Maple Lane Elementary
in the Library (7671 Alouette Drive, Richmond).



https://fundraising.purdys.com/1413195-120557

